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Reference:   FOI.6048.21 

Subject:    Motor Neurone Disease 

Date of Request: 20 May 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
Please provide the total number of people in your Health Board that have been diagnosed with 
Motor Neurone Disease between 1st April 2016 and 1st April 2021. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the information 
requested. 
 
The MND service is managed by Swansea Bay University Health Board (SBUHB), which should be 
able to provide you with the information requested. 
 
We therefore recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team at 
SBUHB. The contact details are as follows: 
 
FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: FOIA Team, Swansea Bay 
University Health Board, Health Board Headquarters, 1 Talbot Gateway, Port Talbot, SA12 7BR. 
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